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The Connecticut State Department of Education is committed to a policy of equal opportunity/affirmative action for all qualified persons. The Connecticut State Department of Education does not discriminate in 

any employment practice, education program, or educational activity on the basis of race, color, religious creed, sex, age, national origin, ancestry, marital status, sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, 

disability (including, but not limited to, intellectual disability, past or present history of mental disorder, physical disability or learning disability), genetic information, or any other basis prohibited by Connecticut state 
and/or federal nondiscrimination laws. The Connecticut State Department of Education does not unlawfully discriminate in employment and licensing against qualified persons with a prior criminal conviction. 

Inquiries regarding the Connecticut State Department of Education’s nondiscrimination policies should be directed to: Levy Gillespie, Equal Employment Opportunity Director/Americans with Disabilities Act Coordi-

nator, Connecticut State Department of Education, 450 Columbus Boulevard, Suite 607, Hartford, CT 06103, 860-807-2071, Levy.Gillespie@ct.gov.  
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CDC Considerations for School Sealant Programs During COVID-19 

The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) has released considerations for school sealant programs (SSPs) during 

the Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) pandemic. SSPs are a highly effective way to provide preventive oral health services 

to children who are at greater risk for developing cavities and less likely to receive private dental care. Many SSPs have been 

suspended as communities respond to COVID-19.   

These considerations are intended to aid oral health programs that conduct SSPs, dental healthcare personnel (DHCP) who 

provide direct oral health services, and school administrators as they prepare to implement SSPs during the COVID-19 pan-

demic while protecting the health, safety, and wellbeing of students, teachers, staff, and DHCP. 

For more information, please visit the following pages: 

CDC’s Considerations for School Sealant Programs 
CDC’s Guidance for Dental Settings 
CDC’s Schools and Child Care Programs 

 

CSDE and DPH: Dedicated School Nurse Forum for COVID-19 Q&A 
Thursday, December 10, 2020 

5 pm to 6 pm 
 

The State Departments of Education and Public Health will be providing another Q&A Forum for school nurses only on 

Thursday, December 10, 2020, from 5 pm to 6 pm. School nurse supervisors and lead school nurses, please be sure to forward 

this email to all of your school nurse colleagues, so they may join the conversation.  

 

Please register at: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/4179293586573622539. After registering, you will receive a     

confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar. 

 

Tuesday Mornings with: CSDE/DPH 

COVID-19 Health and Safety Meetings 

 

The weekly meetings with the State Departments of Education and Public Health (Tuesdays 8 a.m. to 9:00 a.m.) will continue 

and for those previously registered, no action is necessary. Your current link will remain active for all meetings and you will 

continue to receive a Goto Webinar reminder an hour before the start of each meeting. If you have never registered, use the 

following link if you are interested in participating: https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/1833072109561771533.  
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